
28/06/2020 

MR Chuck Anderson 
6 / 21 Failight CRST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
chuck@littlemill.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

To the Assessing Officer,

I wish to express my full support behind what can only be described as an amazing additona to 
our already beaituful waterfront.

I regularly fish, kayak and swim next to Manly Boatshed with my young family and would very 
much love the added safety that this proposal would provide to my family and other. 
Entering/exiting the water is a little tricky at the moment from the rocks to have a shop front for 
the kids would be great.

To me the design looks to stay in traditional with the area whilst utilising new marina systems 
to make life easier and safer.

We all choose to live here to enjoy the water and the outdoors, this development will make 
doing so easier and better. It would be a sad day to not encourage developments such as this 
that will only enrich our beautiful area.

Sent: 28/06/2020 4:59:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


